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Dates for your Diary 

• Tuesday 20th and Tuesday 27th February – Y2 Kerbcraft – Pedestrian Training 

• Wednesday 6th – Friday 8th March – Y6 Storey Arms Residential 

• Wednesday 13th – Friday 15th March – Y4 Llangrannog Residential 

• Wednesday 21st February – INSET Day – school closed for children  

• Friday 1st March – Eisteddfod – children can dress up 

• Thursday 7th March – World Book Day – children can dress up  

• Monday 18th March & Wednesday 20th March – Parent Evening (face to face 
meetings) 

Let’s Get Attendance Back on Track – Every Day Matters! 

Our Whole School Attendance for 6th September 2023 to Thursday 1st February 
2024 is 93.5%. 
 
Llongyfarchiadau - Congratulations! 
The top three classes with the highest attendance for  
week ending 26th January were: 
1: Dosbarth 6 with 96.4% 
2. Dosbarth 3 with 95.5% 
3. Dosbarth 8 with 94%  

Home School Communication 
From Monday 5th February, all communications from school will be via the 
Group call messenger system only. Please ensure you have downloaded the 
Group call messenger App from Google Play or the App Store and/or have 
access to Group call.  
 
 

Managing your Child’s Illness  
There appears to be a nasty bug going around at the moment where children 
are presenting with a temperature, cough and generally unwell.    
If your child shows any of these symptoms we would ask that they remain at 
home for a minimum of 48 hours or until the temperature returns to normal and 
they are well in themselves. 
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A Whole School Approach to Emotional and Mental Wellbeing 
The school is working with a statutory framework to develop a whole-school 
approach to support good emotional and mental well-being. We aim to do this 
by promoting a positive cultural environment in school, where children and 
young people form positive relationships with staff and other learners, and 
relationships are strengthened. It is about embedding good well-being through 
teaching as well as all the other aspects of school life. 
 
As part of our self-evaluation process, we will be asking our families to share 
their views via a survey which will be sent out next week.  
Your views are extremely important to us and we thank you in advance for your 
support. 
 
 

Children’s Mental Health Week – My Voice Matters 
Next week, we will be celebrating Children’s Mental Health Week, to empower, 
equip and give a voice to every child. 
Every child has the right to express their views, feelings and wishes in all 
matters affecting them, and to have their views considered and taken 
seriously. 
Your child will be involved in a variety of activities where they will have the 
opportunity to use their voice and understand the importance of listening too. 
 
Below are some conversation starters you might wish to use at home: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tell me about your day. 

What was the best thing about today? 

What is the biggest stress/worry you have right now? 

What’s your online life like? 

Who would you talk to if you were feeling worried about your mental 

health? 

What can I do to help you? 


